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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 

High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone/Fax:- 01944/728286; 

E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ; www.heslertonschool.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER December 21st 2018 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 
 

    

  

  

   
 

  

 

 

ENCLOSED 
Please find enclosed: 
- Termly newsletter 
- Menu for Spring term 
- Dates for next term 
- Flyers  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Relax Kids 
We are sorry to have to let you know that due to a 
clash of dates this club will be postponed until the 
summer term. Dates for this will be sent home 
later in the Spring Term. 

BOOK FAIR 
The Book Fair raised £320, enabling us to have 
several new books for the library with the 
commission. Thank you. 

SCHOOL  
We hope you all have a lovely Christmas holiday 
after what has been a busy and fun filled Autumn 
Term. 
 
We are sorry to have said goodbye to Miss Dolan 
and Mrs. Vipas and wish them well. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming Miss 
Shackley to teach in Keeper Wood, Mr Webborn 
running our after school club and Miss Taylor as 
our new GTA, also helping at the after school club. 
We hope they will be happy at our school. 
 
School reopens on Tuesday, January 8th 2019. 
Dinner money that week will be £9.20p, £78.20p 
for the half term. Please send dinner money to the 
office on Mondays in a named envelope, thank 
you. 

P.E. KITS 
All children will need a warm P.E. kit in school at 
all times during January. 

 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
Many thanks to Friends of School, who treated 
the children to a visit to Eden Camp, their 
pantomime visit, provided crackers for Christmas 
dinner and organised the games at the Christmas 
Party! 
The raffle and tombola held at the Make do and 
Mend afternoon raised £1,019.00 helping to fund 
some of these activities. Thank you for providing 
refreshments. 

NUTS 
We would like to remind you that West Heslerton 
is a nut free school due to allergies in school. Nuts 
must not come into school in any form, e.g. 
packed lunches. This includes Nutella, Snickers etc. 

CAROL SINGING 
There will be Carol Singing on Saturday, 22nd 
December in the villages of West and East 
Heslerton. Please meet at the village hall in West 
Heslerton at 5.30pm. 
All welcome to this Christmas Event, children must 
be accompanied. 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.heslertonschool.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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